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1. Don’t forget the annual CNA Instructors Conference on April 10th and 11th, 2025.  The 
conference will be a day and a half this year.  Register at this link:  
https://www.llcc.edu/explore/medical-district/health-care-continuing-education 
Registration deadline is March 27th.   
 

2. Please do not call or email with questions about the Medication Aide program.  When it has 
been approved and all administrative rules are in place, it will be announced via a monthly 
update. It could be as long as one year before it is finalized. 
 

3. Please double check your master schedules before submitting them.  We continue to find 
easily correctable errors on them.  Also, please make sure if you cancel classes or if you 
change the class to a non-theory or non-lab day that you notify me via email at 
dph.bnatp@illinois.gov. 
 

 
As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
 
Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Administrative Rules & Procedures 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
randy.carey-walden@illinois.gov 
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